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The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM by Nicki Chopski. 

 

Dr. Chopski invited the public to make comments on the Naturopathic Health Care Board’s draft 

rule chapter IDAPA 24.40.01. She informed the public that the chapter is available on the DOPL 

website under rulemaking and was also published in the bulletin. 

 

Dr. Colby Inzer stated he was thankful for the work of the Board and for the statute to allow 

naturopaths to provide care to Idaho citizens.  

 

Comments were again invited on the draft rule chapter.  

 

Dr. Brian Berry stated he wanted to thank DOPL, the Board, and the Governor’s office for 

everything that has been done to get to this point. 

 

Though there were public members in attendance, no further public testimony was given. Dr. 

Chopski thanked those in attendance for their participation.  

 

The comment period will be open until September 27, 2023, and written comments can be 

submitted to support.hp@dopl.idaho.gov.  

 

The next Board meeting will be held on September 29, 2023. 

 

Adjourn 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:26 AM. 
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